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In RE we have enjoyed learning about women of the Bible this half 

term. We have studied key women such as Miriam, Esther and, of 

course, Mary. The children enjoyed creating portraits of these 

figures and thinking about symbolism. They had fantastic ideas 

when looking at key artwork with Mary and tested their debating 

skills in demonstrating why Mary is the Mother of God.  

In PE this half term, Year 6 have enjoyed and shown 

great skill in their dance lessons. They have learnt some 

good skills but, just as importantly, communication and 

collaboration skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In DT this half term, the children showed off their breadmaking 

and pitta making skills. I was amazed with their skills and       

organisation in the kitchen—many budding chefs in the       

making! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back in November, Year 6 were lucky enough to be invited 

to the Remembrance Service at the local cemetery. Here 

they were able to listen carefully to the local MP and local 

Vicar talk about the importance of remembering. The 

children were able to lay their crosses at the graves of 

remembrance. This also links in well with our History topic 

on WW2.  

  

In Maths I have been very impressed with the attitude towards learning about fractions. The confidence the children have 

gained this half term with adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing fractions has been incredible. Well done, Year 6! 

In English, Year 6 have been busy learning to write speeches, narratives and explanatory texts and have developed many 

grammatical skills along the way.  

In PSHE, the children showed great skill in their managing money lesson—I am impressed with their budgeting skills!  

In Science, Year 6 have enjoyed their learning about the heart and how to stay healthy. They have completed their own 

investigation and presented their data in graphs.  

 

In Art, the children have developed their printmaking skills—focusing on perspective and creating this in their designs first. 

They then were able to transfer these skills and apply their designs onto fabric using batik.  
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